
 

 

BAI/CIRCULAR/2022-158        Date:08/08/2022 

To, 
All Affiliated State Associations 
 

Subject: Entries/Withdrawals for International Tournaments and BWF ID deadlines 

 

Dear President/Secretary, 

Greetings from Badminton Association of India! 

Regarding Entries and Withdrawals of players in various International Tournaments and generation of BAI 

ID, the following decisions has been taken- 

1- Entries of the players for any International Tournament will be acceptable only 5 days 

(midnight) prior to the last date of entry as per the prospectus. No entries will be accepted after 

this deadline. 

 

2- Withdrawal requests will be acceptable only 3 days (midnight) prior to the last date of 

withdrawal as per the prospectus. No withdrawals will be processed after this deadline. 

 

3- Handwritten Entry/Withdrawal forms will not be accepted. 

 

4- All requests for Entries and Withdrawals will ONLY be accepted through BAI State Affiliated Units 

and requests made by individual players/coaches etc. will not be processed. 

 

5- Request for generation of new BAI ID’s will be accepted only in printed format through             

E-mails/Post and it will take a minimum of 7 working days to generate the new ID.  

 

6- Request for generation of new BWF ID’s will be accepted only in printed format through                    

E-mails/Post and it will take a minimum of 15 working days to generate the new ID.  

 

The above-mentioned deadlines will be strictly followed by the BAI office after the completion of Infosys 

Foundation India International Challenge- Bengaluru from 11-16 October 2022.  

It is requested to kindly inform the players from your respective states regarding the same. Your 

cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated. 

Warm regards,  

 

Sanjay Mishra 
General Secretary 
Badminton Association of India 

 


